August 19, 1996

Ms. Edie Hedlin Smithsonian Institution Arts and Industries Building 900 Jefferson Drive, SW Room 2135 Washington, DC 20560

Dear Ms. Hedlin:

Per our conversation this morning, it came to my attention that Bill Joyce wanted to send you material about the Assassination Records Review Board. I have enclosed an information packet about the Review Board.

I hope this information is helpful to you.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer

enclosure